
NOTICE OF FIELD HEARING 

May 20, 2025

Dear Committee Member: 

On Wednesday, May 28, 2025, the Committee on Homeland Security will hold a field 
hearing titled, “Innovation Nation: Leveraging Technology to Secure Cyberspace and 

Streamline Compliance.” The Committee will meet at 2:00 p.m. PDT at The Hoover  
Institution at Stanford University, 426 Galvez Mall, Stanford, CA 94305. Witnesses will be by 

invitation only. 

This event will be streamed live at homeland.house.gov and on YouTube. 

https://homeland.house.gov/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChdT2snPVxfp2m8n4VDdMag

